
March 27, 2025 
 
Jessie Davenport 
2024-2025 Sr. Vice President – Indiana 
jdavenp93@outlook.com  
 
Dear Jessie, 
 

Incoming National President Lois Callahan has finalized her tentative itinerary of official visits to the 
Departments for 2025-2026. 
 
She has invested much time and energy into making her decisions and has tried to accommodate as many 
requests as possible. Lois promises to make her visit as memorable an occasion for you and your 
members as it will be for her. 
 
                                 Lois’ visit to your Department is scheduled for: 

 

 Date Airport City 
Arrival Oct. 12, 2025 Fort Wayne, IN 

Departure Oct. 14, 2025 Fort Wayne, IN 
 

If the arrival and/or the departure city should differ in any way than what is listed above, please notify us 
at once so that we can change the National Sr. Vice President’s tentative itinerary. Her actual flight 
schedule will be emailed to you when finalized—approximately 6-8 weeks prior to her visit so you need 
to make plans well in advance, but don’t confirm dates and times, etc. until you get her flight itinerary.  
 
If there is some reason you cannot have National Sr. Vice Lois make her official visit on the dates she 
has assigned your Department, please notify this office in writing immediately—within seven (7) days 
of this letter. 
 
Kindly send an acknowledgement of your receipt of this information to ajones@vfwauxiliary.org.  
 
Loyally, 
 

 
Ann Panteleakos 
National Secretary-Treasurer 
 

AP: aj 
cc:  Lois Callahan, National Senior Vice-President        2025-2026 Appointed Department Secretary 
 


